
 

Less than 275 days until the big event! 

 

Pickleball Canada  

National Championship  

Aug 10-15th 2021 

Motorworks Field, Red Deer 

The local planning committee continues to meet 

and make plans for hosting the biggest 

pickleball event of the year! 

Thank you to those who came forward for the 

many lead roles. We are now putting the 

finishing touches to our website that will 

welcome applications for the many general 

volunteer positions available. The website is 

expected to be ready in early 2021! 

We will need approximately 250 volunteers to 

make this event a great success. For more 

information about volunteering please contact 

us at our new email address: 

volunteer@reddeerpickleball.com 

 


